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The Secretar2, of State for External Aff'airs to the Ambassador of the
United States of America to CanadIa.

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAIJ AFFAIRS

Ottawa, November 24, 1965

No. 211

EXCELLENCV:.

I have the honour ta acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 220 ci
November 24, 1965, proposing a further amend.ment to the Agreement betweefl
our two Gover:ments of Septembeir 27, 1961, concerning cost sharing and
relate4 arran.gements wîth respect to improvements in the Continental Air
Defence System, this further amendment being designed ta provide for the
establishment, operation and maintenance of Back-up Interceptor Control
fadilities at certain existing radar sites in Canada.

This proposai is acceptable ta the Government of Canada. 1 therefore
agree 4to 3your further proposai that your Note No. 220 of November 24, 1965,
andi this reply shail constitute an Agreement between aur two Governments,
effective this. date, to amenti the Agreement of September 27, 1961.

* Accept, Exceflency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideratiori.

PAUL3t MARTIN,

1!is Êxcellency
W. Walton Butterworth,

Am),assador of the United States of America,
Ottawa.


